Report of the Museum Committee

For May 8, 2017

We had (8) visitors sign the register since the April meeting.

We had (3) donations of artifacts since the last meeting:

Barbara Kresse – 71 items

Tyreese Ripley – 1 item

Peter Lovely – 1 item

We made (4) purchases of artifacts since the last report:

Yard sale – Newport barber shop poster & (3) NH barber shop rules & regulations, (7)

old fountain pens and (2) boxes of replaceable points \$40.00

Billy B Van Postcard \$8.69

Billy B Van 78 RPM record "The Pum Pum Man" \$9.00

Billy B Van matchbook \$6.53

We made (1) purchase of Museum supplies since the last meeting:

(17) 11" x 17" picture frames @ \$8.22 each.

We have hung (8) photographs in the back entrance hall of the Town Office, take a look. We have been invited to hand pictures on the opposite wall. It would take about (12) more pictures.

I am waiting on quotes from Brent Morin & LaValley Building Supply to place the LED spotlights in the two halls.

We are always looking for volunteers to staff the Museum Sundays. Training will be provided.

Respectfully,

Larry Cote, Museum Director